
NEWS RELEASE 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board Releases 2011-2014 
Strategic Plan 
Timmins, March 28, 2012:   

“Commit to the Lord whatever you do, and He will establish your plans.” (Proverbs 16:3) 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is pleased to release the 2011-2014 
Strategic Plan. 

The Strategic Plan is based on the Public Participation feedback received from all of 
our stakeholders in the spring of 2011 and is founded on our Vision, Mission Statement, 
Belief Statements and Values. 

The NCDSB Strategic Plan is centered around four key priorities:   

 Create Living Catholic Environments 

 Align Our Resources 

 Learn together 

 Leverage Technology 

Please feel free to review the NCDSB Strategic Plan document located on the front 
page of our website, at www.ncdsb.on.ca and provide us with your feedback. 

The NCDSB Strategic Plan is a living document, founded in public participation.  With 
your assistance, feedback and continued hard work, we will achieve the stated 
priorities that will provide an enhanced and God-centered Catholic education for our 
students. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


